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Site Report – Chignik Bay– January 2020 
To: Superintendent Ty Mase  
and LPSD School Board Members 

From: Elisabeth Ludwig, Head Teacher  

                                                                       
                   Community New Year’s Eve Get together                            

Outstanding Activities and Events 
 

Personnel  
All of our staff returned after Christmas break and were ready to take on the second half of the year! 
 

Standards-Based System/Curriculum Progress 
Our students have finished their social studies standards and have begun working on their science 
standards. They are loving science this year! 
 

Technology Progress 
Students have really been working with technology this month and the elementary students built a robotic 
arm! 
 

Facility Update 
Our heat has been really up and down. Sometimes our heat is working great and sometimes our classrooms 
won’t heat above 65 degrees. Our generator is still not back up and running.  
 

LSAC Activity 
Our LSAC met this month on January 30th. We discussed several things including the early literacy program. 
Our minutes and sign in sheet are attached.  
 
 

Volunteer Report 
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We would like to thank EVERYONE who came to decorate the gym for Christmas and everyone who helped  
organize and run our Chignik Bay basketball tournament.  
 

Professional Development 
Mrs. Ludwig attended the RTI/MTSS conference in Anchorage and brought back many new strategies to try 
out! 

Pupil Attendance 
We have all our students back finally! We also gained a new student, Hannah, this month. 
 

Student and Staff Safety 
We did our monthly drills and discussed what to do in case of an earthquake, tsunami, and other 
emergencies.  

Subsistence Calendar 
Our students are continuing to work hard and are on track to complete their levels by the end of the school 
year.  

 


